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Dear Rotary Club Belgium, 

My name is Dawa Norbu Sherpa and I am a teacher at Shree Melamchi 

Ghyang Secondary School  with 12 years of experience. My journey has been enriched by 
the unwavering support from Keta Keti Belgium, who have been providing my salary since 
2073 in the Nepali calendar. I am deeply grateful for your contribution, which has allowed 
me to focus on nurturing students, enriching their knowledge, and managing academic 
portfolios. Your support has been instrumental, enabling me to share my knowledge and 
experience with my students. 

I hope that Keta Keti Belgium will continue their generous support, not just for me but for 
the betterment of our entire school. Your contribution has significantly enriched our 
educational environment.  

                    Thank you  

                                               Yours sincerely 

                                           Dawa Norbu Sherpa 

                                 Basic Level Computer Teacher  

 


